
Paul Freeman - Stratford mine 

  
I, Along with many many others, object to the proposed Stratford Extension Project for the following 
reasons: 
 
1/ 24hour mining operations will impose an intolerable noise burden over a very wide area. 
2/ Noise impacts - residents already experience noise nuisance and expansion will make it worse. 
3/ Health impacts arising from coal dust and diesel exhaust fumes. 
4/ Mining so close to Stratford village. 
5/ Lighting which is already a problem, will become worse with the expansion. 
6/ Reduction in property values. 
 
It is time to concentrate on renewable energy resources. Stop wrecking the planet for the sake of fast 
money. The damage you do will last much much longer than the money you make. 
 
You are ruining lives. Some of the worst damage you do is invisible.  
 
Elizabeth Bartlett 
58 Avon Vally Rd 
Gloucester 2422 
 
 

From:    Elizabeth Bartlett <ebartlett58@gmail.com>
To:    <Paul.Freeman@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    Thursday, 24 January 2013 12:13 PM
Subject:   Stratford mine

Page 1 of 1

24/01/2013file://C:\Documents and Settings\pfreeman\Local Settings\Temp\XPgrpwise\5101254...


